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On Tuesday, your child's kindergarten teacher started displaying signs of illness.  Since then, she 

tested positive for COVID.  Since kindergarteners often do not keep the 6 feet of space the 

department of health believes we need to quarantine your child’s kindergarten class.  We are 

asking that they stay home and return to school on Tuesday, November 17. 

 

During this time, your child may go about their usual routine at home as can everyone else in the 

household.  No one else in the household will need to quarantine at this time. The exposure was 

just to your child- so please monitor him/her for any signs of illness.  If they would become ill, 

please notify us and we'll help you determine what to do next.   

 

Your child does not have to get a COVID test.  You certainly may if you desire, but without 

signs of illness it is pretty rare they would have it.   

 

We are working on the academics for next week and will send home information on Monday for 

that week. 

 

Please call if you have any questions at all- we look forward to seeing them all back on the 17th! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Keith Buckridge, Superintendent 

 

Denise Nerem, School Nurse 
 

 

 

 

 


